M.

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enesosores 23rd May, 1938.

Dear sirs,

I return herewith two copies of the plan, forwar:ed
with your letter of the 19th instant, of Oertz rudder for Mesars.
8ir James Laing & Sons' Yard No. 723, and with regard thereto
I have pleasure in stating thaet the scantlings and arrangements
as shewn will be approved, providec they be carried out to the
satlsfaction of the Soclety's Surveyors.

One copy of the plan is being retulned for record,
and the remaining copy is belng forwarded to the Soclety's loeal
Surveyers for their information.

I em, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

Wesars. The Oertg International
Streamline Rudder Co.Ltd.,
Lloyd's Avenue House,
€, Lloyd's Avenue,
EOC. 3.




